
Short term Missions trip

Cameroon Fiber Optic and Grounding 

he SIL Center in Yaoundé Cameroon supports 
over 30 different Bible translation and literacy 

projects in Cameroon and neighboring countries with 
living quarters, workspace, training facilities and 
technical support offices.

T

Lightning causes frequent damage to their computer 
network, telephone system, security cameras and 
other vital equipment.

This project will reduce recurring lightning damage, 
saving money, and improving the security and 
productivity of the missionaries working there.

Travel Date: Mid February 2022

The selected volunteer will accompany a Wycliffe Missionary tech from
Waxhaw, North Carolina to the Wycliffe/SIL center in Yaoundé Cameroon for
approximately 2 weeks of work. 

Trip objectives:

➢ Install fiber-optic links between the fifteen buildings on
the center, replacing the existing copper Ethernet 
wiring. Training the permanent staff to troubleshoot 
and maintain the fiber network themselves is a critical 
piece of the work.

➢ Test the electrical grounding system for all the 
buildings, repairing wiring and installing surge 
protectors and ground rods as necessary.

To Donate:

Visit www.sil  .org   and click on the DONATE link at the
top. 
From the "Choose Designation Preference" drop
down list select 
"Specific Project-enter details in Comments"
then type in the Comments box 
"SGFS51 Cameroon Fiber Optic"

Contact: SIL GTIS Power systems  power_systems@sil.org  
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